
  

What options 

were examined? 

Many locations were studied 

and preference was given to 

property owned by the 

Diocese. Different locations 

within the Sudbury region 

were examined and given 

careful analysis. Parishes 

which could benefit from 

having the offices of the 

Diocesan Centre at their 

location were given 

precedence. After reviewing 

many options, Holy 

Redeemer Rectory was 

selected as the new location 

for the Diocesan Centre. 

 

Why do we need to relocate the 
Diocesan Centre? 

The present location of the Diocesan Centre is 

no longer feasible. Ever since the Diocese began 

leasing at the present location (30 Ste. Anne 

Road), plans to move were undertaken.  

The time to vacate the present location has now 

become necessary. 
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The rectory of Holy Redeemer parish was 

deemed the most feasible location for the 

move. It is by far the most economic 

prospect. To retrofit the building in order 

to accommodate the parish offices and 

amenities on one side and the offices of 

the Diocesan Centre, requires minimal 

renovations. The Pastor of Holy Redeemer 

parish was offered suitable 

accommodations in order to convert the 

whole rectory into offices. 

 

 

Things in the life of the Diocese have 

changed 

Financially the diocese is facing 

significant fiscal pressures.  The 

Diocese is challenged on many levels 

in today's times: operationally, 

capital investment in parishes, repair 

needs, secularization, and a new 

church profile with a greater mosaic 

of clergy and faithful.  

This reality calls for a new response 

requiring a humble approach and a 

continued commitment to innovative 

daily processes. 

When will the move take place? 

Renovations are set to begin during 

the summer of 2023. The date of the 

official opening of the Diocesan 

Centre at the new location at Holy 

Redeemer in Sudbury, will be 

communicated as soon as it 

becomes available. The target date 

is early fall of 2023. 

 

 

Why relocate to Holy 

Redeemer parish in 

Sudbury? 

 

Holy Redeemer Parish 

is situated on the corner of 

Bancroft Drive and  

Second Avenue in Sudbury. 


